
DINNERS FOR 8 ARE BACK! 

By popular demand, these connection-building events 

are back. See this month’s Oracle for more info, and 

sign up on the Discipleship Bulletin Board! 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

Join us this spring  on Tuesdays at 9:30am in the Oak Room as we  

journey with Christ into Jerusalem, and see the cross through the eyes 

of Matthew’s gospel. Matthew’s account of Jesus’ trial, death and  

resurrection is unique from the other gospel accounts. Jesus’  

crucifixion was not the end, but only the beginning of a new and  

glorious chapter in God’s dealing with humankind. All OPC women and 

their friends are invited to participate!  

See Anne Wallace with any questions. 

FOOD SHELF CURRENT NEEDS: 

Muffin mix, Toothpaste, Hot drinks (coffee, cocoa, cider), Baked Beans, 

and Canned Pasta (not dry packaged) are the current needs. They  

especially DO NOT need green beans or corn at this time.  

If you wish to donate cash, please see Jean Schult or Andy Resch.  

GET RID OF YOUR LOOSE CHANGE 

The Missions Committee are collecting loose change for the  

Spencerport Human Needs Fund. So far we have only collected about 

$12 this year. The coin jar will be on the Mission table.  

Thank you for your help. 

THANK YOU FROM MISSIONS 

The Mission Committee would like to thank everyone who donated 

funds to House of Hope. We raised $377! Your support of Mission 

Committee projects is greatly appreciated! 

Giving Income - 04/02/2017 

Actual      -  Pledges/Envelopes  $4,577  

Budgeted -  Pledges/Envelopes  $2,721  
Our total collected for "House of Hope" over the last 2 Sundays was 
$377.  Thank you for your generosity  

The May Oracle deadline is:  Monday, April 17th!  

Submit your items to Brandon at ogdenpresbyterian@gmail.com 
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OPC RUMMAGE SALE 

The Rummage Sale will be taking place the week after Easter  

(April 20th, 21st, & 22nd). You can begin bringing SALEABLE items to 

the church on Easter Sunday. Items MUST be clean and priced no less 

than $.50 for each bundle. See April Oracle for more info.  

See Pat Everett with questions, or call her at 352-6848. Thanks! 

CROP WALK — SUNDAY, MAY 7, 2017 

Registration is at 12:30 at the United Methodist 

Church on Amity St, with the walk starting at 1pm. 

25% of the overall funds raised stay right in our  

community to benefit our Ecumenical Food Shelf. 

Spencerport Ecumenical Ministries’ goal this year is $8,000. 

OPC members can help in 2 ways: 1) walk and get sponsors, or 

2) sponsor someone who is walking. Walkers walk along the canal 

towpath between Spencerport and Adams Basin and back. There is a 

Golden Mile Walk for seniors or those unable to walk the full 6 miles. 

If you are interested in walking, see Carol Quinn. 

ONE GREAT HOUR OF SHARING 

This offering is one of four Special Offerings  

taken yearly to promote Presbyterian Mission 

and was started in 1949. We partner with  

communities around the world to ensure that 

children suffering from disease get treatment, 

that sanitation problems get corrected, to  

provide tools and training to provide income for themselves, thereby 

improving their world. Funds are divided between Presbyterian  

Disaster Assistance, Hunger Programs, and Self-Development  

SAVE THE DATE:  

SCALLOPED POTATO & HAM DINNER 

Saturday, May 6th 

Serving 4:30 — 6pm 

$9 adults, Children under 5 FREE 

Sponsored by PW to support OPC Ministries 
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